Note to File

TNR Gold Corp. Ltd.- Moose Property Exploration Project
EA 1011-002

November 29, 2010

On November 19, 2010 at the Tree of Peace Friendship Centre, the Mackenzie Valley Review
Board held a public hearing for the environmental assessment TNR Gold Corp Ltd. - Moose
Property Exploration Project. This is a notice to all interested parties that transcription is now
available at the Review Board office for your viewing.

Please contact the office at 766-7050 if you are interested in viewing these documents.

Regards,

Nicole Spencer
EAO



